
Town Board Meeting  
August 13, 2018   5:30pm 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek & Joan Hilgendorf were 

present. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$107,917.15 Equipment Fund - 
$159,712.04; General Savings Account - $5,543.51; Checking Account - $66,253.20; Cemetery Fund - $117,887.32; Re-
Evaluation - $30,000.00 and Greenwood Cemetery CD - $12,405.79.  
 
Minutes of previous meeting: Monthly Meeting on July 9, 2018 Eisenman/Jelinek motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0  
 
Clerk's Business: 
 A. Payment of vouchers #5204 through #5249 - Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve vouchers holding back 
 Check #5236 to Foley's until trees are cut at the cemetery. Motion passed 4-0 
 B. New Operators license for Andrea Kass, Hilgendorf/Jelinek motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0 
 
Town Transportation Resolution for the Wisconsin Towns Association Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion 
passed 4-0 
 
Resolution for Lincoln County Zoning Change to Temporary Signs Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion 
passed 4-0 
 
Resolution for Lincoln County Zoning Change to Private On-site Wastewater Treatment Systems Jelinek/Eisenman 
motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0 
 
Plan Commission had nothing to report; their next meeting will be held on August 27, 2018 at 6:30pm. This meeting will 
be Plan Commission Chair Harry Gladwin's last meeting as he will be resigning from his position. 
 
Road Report: The decision was made to proceed with the work on Kings Road. The plan is to send out letters to the 
residents where tree cutting and shouldering will take place. Trees will be removed, grubbing done, and shoulders put in 
for the safety and maintenance of the road. Work will not take place until later in the year, Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to 
approve the work. Motion passed 4-0. The necessary work will be completed at the Muskellunge Lake Boat landing; the 
plan is to remove the six old planks and install 10 new planks. The Muskellunge Lake Association had agreed to pay for 
half of the cost for the work so once all pricing is in we will be contacting them. The TRIPS road projects have all been 
submitted to the state. The county will be painting the center line on Crass Road. 
 
Cemetery Report: They are still working on getting the pond up and running. Supervisor Jelinek is still working on the 
plans for the scattering garden as well as adding a columbarium. 
 
Parks & Beach Report: Supervisor Eisenman is still working with the county and DNR regarding Crystal Beach and 
permits. Discussion was held on the best way to proceed with clean-up at Theisen Park. Will contact the insurance 
company regarding the roof on the school at Kahle Park. 
 
Building & Grounds: Supervisor Hilgendorf requested the bugs get cleaned off the town hall as well as the road garage. 
 
Other business not requiring board action: None 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:40PM. 
 
Kari Kiser-Clerk 


